
 
 
 
 
Chair Prusak,                                                                             Feb. 25, 2021 
Vice-Chair Salinas, 
Vice -Chair Hayden, 
Member of The Committee 
 
Northwest PANDAS/PANS Network is writing to vigorously support of HB 2673. 
Naturopathic Doctor make up an important part of the treating landscape for 
children with PANDAS/PANS as such we hope you will ensure they are 
compensated in an equitable manner. 
 
 
Sarah Lemley 
NWPPN Executive Director  
& 
Kym McCornack 
NWPPN Outreach Coordinator 


